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DOWNTOWN CARJACKING INCIDENT 
April 25th, 2023 

 
Today, at about 3:30 pm, a subject driving a vehicle that had been taken in a north downtown carjacking incident 
began driving the wrong way from the intersection of 6th Avenue and 1st Street South.  As he headed west along 
6th Avenue, the vehicle struck a light post and one of the round concrete bollards on the sidewalk near the 
University Student Center (USC). 
 
The driver continued westbound to the intersection of 5th Street South where the vehicle was stopped and the 
driver arrested by responding officers with the St. Petersburg Police Department. 
 
Always remain alert to activities near you and take immediate action when needed for your safety.  Remember 
See Something Say Something.  For additional information or other assistance please contact the University 
Police 24/7 at 727-873-4444 or at stp-police@usf.edu. 
 

  
 
 

  
  

 

 

https://www.stpetersburg.usf.edu/police/silent-witness/see-something-say-something.aspx
mailto:stp-police@usf.edu

